
 

 

Community Call for SAGE Academy Board of Directors 

 

Dear Community Members: 

SAGE Academy is seeking diverse candidates, specifically parents of SAGE Academy students, and 
community members, to sit on our board. SAGE Academy is a public high school charter school located 
in Brooklyn Park, and its mission is to develop a community of lifelong learners while actively promoting 
compassion and understanding in a diverse world. You can learn about the school by visiting the 
website: sageacademy.org 

Broadly, SAGE Academy asks that the board leverages its expertise, network, and influence to assist with 
school and board business. More specifically, board members are required to actively engage in and 
attend monthly board and/or committee meetings. Additionally, board members are asked to attend 
fundraising and community events, as well as help with recruitment efforts for future board members. 
You do not need previous board experience and training is provided.  

It is important to note that the board by-laws require a certain board composition, including at least 2 
parent members, 2 teacher members and 2 community members. The 2 current parent members’ terms 
end in August 2020 and neither parent is running for re-election, so in order for the board to continue to 
effectively function, at least 2 parent board members are urgently needed. The board election will take 
place August 19 and 20, 2020. 

If you are interested in learning more and/or getting your name on the ballot, please email the current 
board chair, Candie Nayes: ​cnayes@sageacademy.org​. She will be happy to answer any questions you 
may have and explain the next steps.  

 

Thank you. 

SAGE Academy Board of Directors 
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